
 

 

 
October 22, 2015    
 
Ruth Greenblatt, MD 
Chair 2015-2017 
UCSF Academic Senate 
500 Parnassus Ave, MUE 231 
San Francisco, CA  94143 
 
Re: Rules & Jurisdiction Committee Request/Position on Chancellorʼs/FAR Funds 2015-2016 
 
Dear Senate Chair Greenblatt: 
 
Thank you for requesting feedback from UCSF Senate Standing Committees on the use of the 2015-2016 
Chancellorʼs/Faculty Academic Renewal (FAR) Funds  
 
The Rules & Jurisdiction Committee (RJC) discussed this at its September 2015 meeting and via email 
and has the below requests for funding. Overall, RJC has two funding requests.  This communication 
speaks to the first proposal, which is a continued request from the 2014-2015 academic year.   
 
This year RJC members understand the funds will remain in a single pool and not be divvied out to 
standing committees or councils. However, committees can still petition for a portion of the funds to be 
used for specific purposes.   
 
Ongoing Request - $16,538 
RJC members want a portion to go towards expanded childcare through Bright Horizons, which for the 
2016-2017 academic year would cost $16,538.   
 
This amount secures three additional slots for children of faculty. This financial figure was provided by 
Suzie Kirrane, Family Services Manager, UCSF. 
 
Thank you for considering this RJC funding request for 2015-2016. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rules & Jurisdiction Committee 
 
Marek Brzezinski, MD, PhD, Chair 
Linda Angin, DDS 
Dorothy Apollonio, PhD 
Michele Bloomer, MD 
Sheila Brear, BDS 
Mark Seielstad, PhD 
Katherine Yang, PharmD 
Douglas Carlson, JD, Registrar (Ex Officio) 
Jae Woo Lee, MD, UCRJ Representative (Ex Officio) 


